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Dr. W. A. Sawyer, 
Medical Director, 
Eastman Kodak Company, 
343 State Street, 
Rochester, IT. Y.

Dear Dr. Sawyer
Thanks for your letter of the

21st.
1 now have much pleasure in 

enclosing cheque covering amount of your expenses 
to Montreal. You have let us off very lightly 
indeed and place us still further in your debt.

I hope that I may have the 
opportunity of welcoming yoà again to McGill.

Yours faithfully,

Principal.
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